
 

 

 
 
 
Mark Janofsky, REHS 
Marin County Environmental Health Services 
3501 Civic Center Drive, Room 236 
San Rafael, CA 94903 
 
October 21, 2013 
 
Re: Redwood Landfill Facility Permit 
 
Dear Mr. Janofsky: 
 
The Marin Conservation League has followed the evolution of Redwood Landfill over the last twenty 
years and supported the Mitigated Alternative for the last Solid Waste Facility Permit.  The proposed 
expansion and upgrading the composting element of the Facility Permit appears to be consistent with 
the goals of the Marin Integrated Waste Management Plan and the Countywide Plan for waste 
reduction and reuse. 
 
We applaud the effort to fulfill one of the anticipated improvements identified in the 2008 FEIR Review 
of the Solid Waste Facility Permit (SWFP) for the expanded and upgraded composting operation 
appears to be complete with adequate controls and reporting requirements.  We feel confident that 
this facility will facilitate the reduction of disposed green and food waste, the reduction of greenhouse 
gases and the production of useable high quality compost. 
 
Marin Conservation League supports the proposed SWFP for processing compostable materials. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Jon Elam 
 
Jon Elam 
President 
 


